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September 12, 2019 
 
 
In accordance with Public Act 101-0515, which was recently signed by the Governor, the Sherrard 
District is providing notice to parents/guardians regarding their rights in relation to the provision of 
related services to students who are eligible for special education under the Individuals with 
Disabilities Education Act. 
 
Please be advised that if your student receives related services, such as speech, occupational therapy, 
physical therapy, or social work, as part of his or her IEP, the district will maintain related service logs 
documenting the minutes of each related service that your student receives.  These logs will be 
available to you at your student’s annual review meeting.  You may also request a copy of the logs at 
any time.  Please direct your request to the principal of the school your child attends. 
 
If you have questions about this notice, please contact Linda Goff, Special Education Coordinator, at 
309-593-2135 or goffl@sherrard.us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Alan Boucher 
Superintendent 
 
 
 
 


